Beare Green Community Association Trustees’ Meeting

Beare Green

, Community Association

Held 3" August 2023 — 7:00pm
1. Welcome & Apologies

Present: Paul Mott, Chairman, Laura Mott, Secretary, Alan Smallwood, Trustee, Steve Campbell,
Trustee, James Stuart, Trustee

Apologies: Garry Anstee, Trustee, Yvonne Anstee, Linda Horvath, Trustee, Michellé Carvell,
Treasurer

2. Rotation of Officers

This meeting was called following a communication from David Payne, who had been voted in as
BGCA’s new treasurer, letting the Chairman know that he would be unable to undertake this role.
A new Treasurer therefore needed to be selected.

Paul proposed that Laura take on this role and this decision was seconded by Steve and all those
present at the meeting. Laura accepted this position with the caveat that, since she was already
both Bookings Secretary and Meetings Secretary, she step down from her role of Meetings
Secretary. Since there were no volunteers for this role, Paul has agreed to be Meetings Secretary
as interim alongside his role of Chairman. The Treasurer’s monthly remuneration of £150 was
agreed by all those present.

Signatories with access to the bank account going forward will be Paul Mott and Alan Smallwood.



